
 

South Brentwood Residents Association 
149 South Barrington Ave. #194 

Los Angeles, California   90049 

May 19, 2016 
 
 
Via email: theplan@metro.net 
 
Re: Extension of the Purple Line to Bundy Drive 
 
 
I am writing on behalf of the board and members of the South Brentwood Residents 
Association (SBRA).  SBRA represents approximately 13,000 home-owners and renters 
who reside in the area south of San Vicente Blvd., north of Wilshire Blvd., east of 
Centinela Ave. and west of Federal Ave. Additionally, SBRA represents the interests of 
those in multi-family dwellings throughout the entire Brentwood community. 
 

The SBRA supports including an extension of the Purple Line to Bundy 
Drive on its list of eligible transportation projects for Metro’s proposed 
ballot measure. We ask that the measure also include funding to accelerate 
construction of the entire Purple Line much faster than its current 
schedule. We support the ballot initiative if it includes the Bundy stop and 
the accelerated Purple Line funding. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

Marylin Krell 

 
Marylin Krell, 
President, SBRA 
 
cc: 
Ben Allen, California State Senator  
Lila Kalaf, District Representative for Senator Ben Allen 
Lauren Cole, SBRA Transportation Chair 
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